
The Arc of Dauphin County   

Presents                            

 

    Important Essential Planning 

          At the HEART of an 

                       IEP 

We know how confusing and intimidating IEP’s and IEP meetings can be 

for families. We, at the Arc want to help take those feelings away. Our 

Educational Advocates, Kathy and Beth, would like to invite you to a 

webinar where they will discuss the ins and outs of the IEP process.  

The webinar is on:   February 15,2022            from:   6:00 to 7:30   

    Topics covered will be:  

➢ Individualized Education Program 

➢ How do I know that my child really needs an IEP? 

➢ What are all those letters mean? 

➢ Do I get input into the process? 

➢ So, what does this IEP mean? 

Please RSVP by phone, 717-920-2727, leaving your name and email. Or 

email Beth Light at blight@arcofdc.org or Kathy Gingerich at 

kgingerich@arcofdc.org. A link to the webinar will be sent upon 

registration. We look forward to seeing you!!  

 

 

mailto:blight@arcofdc.org
mailto:kgingerich@arcofdc.org


 

 

  


